
From: Sherri Anselmo <sherrianselmo@hotmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 4, 2023 at 9:10 AM 
Subject: Closure of Dry Creek Road 
To: Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us> 

Hello Mr. Young, 

My name is Sherri Faris and I’m one of the property owners where this road is located 
and my self and others would like to see this road closed.  If you would please get this 
on the agenda for Tuesday’s meeting we’d greatly appreciate it.  Here is a letter from 
my self with one of the owners signatures plus a second letter from another property 
owner and Chad Andreatta will be sending you other letters from the other property 
owners once they get them to him.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
me at 719-248-9345. 

Thank you, 
Sherri Faris 



 



 




